
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Police Department to report to the Public Safety Committee on the cost and 
potential funding options to train vice officers and eventually all officers on a victim- 
centered approach to their response to human trafficking situations.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


